
Week Beginning 13th May 2019 

My week at Nursery 

Things I have been doing this week… 

We have been reading the story of Jack and the Beanstalk and joining in with the 

repetitive phrases. 

We have been learning about the letter ‘t’ and learning to recognise our numbers to 

10. 

 

Other things I may have enjoyed are: 

Colouring Jack and the Beanstalk pictures. 

Making puppets and a beanstalk. 

Using playdough to make things from the story. 

Counting beans and matching quantities to the correct numerals. 

Playing with beans, pots and compost in the play tray. 

 

Stories and songs, we have taken part in this week… 

We have looked at poems, Power Points and books about Jack and the Beanstalk. 

Singing songs from Jolly Phonics. 

 

Please note, at the moment, we are very busy each morning settling new children and 

guarding the door so if you wish to leave a quick message and we are very busy please 

feel free to write it on a posit and hand it to a member of staff before you leave. 

If you wish to increase your child’s hours for September you will need to make your 

requests before half term. (I have the booking forms in the classroom.) 

 

School Council – Sandcastle Competition – 29th April to 29th May 

Thanks you to everyone who has entered the competition so far.  We have had so 

many fabulous entries so we have added runner up prizes for each year group.  We 

hope the lovely weather continues through May to allow more of you to get out there 

and have a fun time helping your child to create their own sandcastles.  You can 

submit photos of your creations electronically to ovsandcastle@outlook.com.  The 

School Council will judge all entries after half term and prizes will be awarded at the 

Friday assembly. 

 

Wanted 

If you have any unwanted tea-cups, saucers and teapots please could you hand them 

into the school office for the attention of Mrs Manley. 

 

Lunch menu for next week is ‘Week Two” (see our website for full details) 

 

Diary Dates (don’t forget to check the school website, www.ovschool.co.uk for up to date information) 

 

Mon, 27th to Fri, 31st May – Half term 

Mon, 3rd June – Non Pupil Day 

Return to school – Tuesday, 4th June 

 

Have a wonderful weekend. 

 

Mrs Youll 
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